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NRHA announces 2022 leadership elections results 
 
Leadership for the National Rural Health Association is secure for 2022 and beyond, thanks to 
recent elections for Board of Trustees and open Rural Health Congress positions. 
 
NRHA members chose Leslie Marsh as president-elect. Marsh, a longtime NRHA member and 
rural health advocate who serves as CEO at Lexington Regional Health Center, will assume the 
duties of NRHA president in 2023. 
 
Elected in 2021, Beth O’Connor of the Virginia Rural Health Association serves as president in 
2022. 
 
NRHA is pleased to announce the following individuals elected by their peers to serve in 
leadership roles. 
 
Board of Trustees officers 

• President-elect: Leslie Marsh, Lexington, Neb. 
 
Constituency Group chairs 

• Hospitals and Health Systems: Steve Barnett, Sandusky, Mich. 
• Public Health: Cody Mullen, West Lafayette, Ind. 
• State Association Council: Ryan Kelly, Madison, Miss. 
• Statewide Health Resources: Kristine Sande, Grand Forks, N.D. 
• Student: Ada Pariser, Michigan State University 

 
About NRHA 
NRHA is a nonprofit organization working to improve the health and well-being of rural 
Americans and provide leadership on rural health issues through advocacy, communications, 
education, and research. NRHA’s membership consists of diverse individuals and organizations, 
all of whom share the common bond of an interest in rural health. 
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